
Changes take effect February 1, 2022.IMPORTANT INFORMATION: SAVE THIS LETTER

<Member Name>  

<Address> 
<City, State, Zip>

January 2022

Effective February 1, 2022

<new member number>

263182558

<Member Name>

1-800-659-6877   229-228-6860
www.FlowersEFS.com

Dear <Member>

Welcome! We’re pleased to announce that following a member majority vote, Flowers Foods Employees Credit 
League has of�cially merged with Envision Credit Union. Flowers Foods Employees Credit League will be renamed 
as Flowers Employees Financial Services. Like Flowers EFS, the Envision family is deeply committed to serving our 
members, and we are excited to embark on this new journey together. You’ll continue to receive exceptional 
member service from your wonderful Flowers EFS staff, and the merger will bring expanded products and services 
as well as access to regional and nationwide shared branching locations. Together we’ll be a stronger, more 
ef�cient �nancial institution.

Changes Coming February 1, 2022 (Conversion Day):
A signi�cant part of any merger is to combine systems so that we can serve all members from one uni�ed system. 
Your current operating system will be unavailable 3 days prior to the conversion on February 1st.

Part of the process of combining systems is to make sure we do not have any overlapping membership numbers. 
In an effort to make sure that your account is not affected once the two systems merge, you have been assigned 
a new membership number. 

Your new membership number is <new member number>

The current Flowers Employees Financial Services branch location will remain open as a support of�ce, and 
Thomasville residents can visit our branch right around the corner at 112 S Hansell Street for member services. 
For all other members, visit EnvisionCU.com/SharedBranching to see CO-OP shared branches near you. 

Important Next Steps:
For your convenience, above we have put together some quick reference information including your new 
member number so you can easily cut it out and place it in your wallet.
After February 1, 2022, you can sign into our online banking system (eBranch) using your new member number 
and the last 4 digits of your social security number. 
Once conversion is complete, enjoy access to digital banking, loan options, and a variety of new products such 
as checking accounts. 

Please visit our website at www.FlowersEFS.com for more information and updates, or give us a call at 
229-228-6860 or toll-free at 1-800-659-6877

Sincerely,

Darryl G. Worrell
President/CEO
Envision Credit Union
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